
REGULAR MEETING TRAILS END CLUB on:  February 24th,2020.

President Geoff Walker called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

All board members were present except Roger Mommer.

Attendance:  174

Opening prayer:  Ginger Dougherty.

Pledge of Allegiance:  Dan Dougherty.

Newcomers to the park:  Sandy Forster, from Ontario, introduced herself. 

Secretary Report:  Jackie read the minutes of the last meeting.  A motion was 
made by John Kujda and seconded by Dan Dougherty.  CARRIED.

Treasurer’s Report:  Muriel read the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made to 
approve the report by Terry Quesnel and seconded by Joe Moore.

 President’s Report: The volunteer of the year deadline is February 25th.   If 
anyone notices any chairs that need repair, place them in the room next to the ice 
machine.  Tom Dame will repair them.  

Manager’s Report:  Dan mentioned that the last day to reserve your site for next 
year is on February 29th.  Open season starts on March 1st.  Dan reported that the 
roads are going to be repaired soon.  Cheryl Garret asked Dan if the landfill is 
going to be cleaned up.  Dan said “yes”.  Linda Love asked if the old flag pole could 
be removed from the front of the park.

Old Business:  Joyce Kujda reported that the directories are in and cost is $10.00.  
They will be selling them at most of the activities..



New Business:   Maureen reported that the pop machine was repaired.  The 
repairman mentioned we should buy a new machine. They are no longer giving 
out self filling machines.  Betty Gross stated that there is a table full of cookbooks 
in the library.  Everyone is welcome to take them. Peggy Anderson asked for 
permission to take the piano to nursing homes to play music.  It was approved by 
the board.  Tom Dame gave a proposal to see if the club would be interested in 
taking out the four stand up freezers and replace them with a walk in cooler.  He 
explained the pantry would have to be remodeled.  It would free up space to build 
shelves for items like food, pots, pans etc.   He mentioned where it could be 
placed.  There was some discussion from the floor.  Geoff asked for a show of 
hands from the floor to see if Tom should continue checking into prices, sizes, 
installation etc.  This was CARRIED.  More updates will be reported at the 
following meetings.

Sunshine Lady:  Clayton Zimmerman reported that Beth Feckter and Roger 
Mommer were in the hospital and that Darlene Linn passed away.  He mentioned 
for everyone to pray for Jim Carnes who has shingles.

Health:  Terry reported that there will be a blood drive on March 21st from 8:00 
a.m. to 11:00 a.m. and there will not be any more blood pressures taken on 
Mondays as she is on now attending board meetings.

Kitchen:  Bev talked about the freezer that quit working that is covered under 
warranty.

Entertainment:  no report.

Activities:  Sandy Robinson reported on many activities happening in the area.

Website:  Geoff mentioned that Linda Stainer will no longer be giving a report on 
the website due to health issues.

Newsletter:  no report.



Activity Chairs:  They were invited to present their activities for the upcoming 
weeks.

Half a Chance:  Took in $75.00, $37.00 going to the treasury and $38.00 going to 
the lucky ticket holders.

Adjournment:  Roger Andrews made a motion to adjoun.  Seconded by John 
Kujda at 9:23 a.m.

God Bless America was lead by Peggy Hulteen.

Minutes recorded by:  Jackie Smith.

 


